

## CHAMBERS DESIGN ASSOCIATES

P.O. Box 2016 • 350 Northgate Drive • Warrendale, PA 15086 Phone 724/940-4222 Fax 724/940-4229 email: cda@zoominternet.net

Site Design Site Engineering Landscape Architecture Golf Course Design

FILE COPY

July 14, 2005

Glade Township Supervisors c/o Stone Consulting - Catherine Lee P.O. Box 306 324 Pennsylvania Avenue West Warren, PA 16365

Warren County High School RE:

On behalf of our client, Warren County School District we are requesting an extension of time for the completion of the storm water management work at the High School. Per the School District's Commitment letter dated August 16, 2004, it was agreed that all work would be completed by the end of summer 2005. Due to construction and design constraints, this work will not be completed until the end of the year 2005.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Glade Township Supervisor's Board Cc:

Warren County School District - Norbert Kennerknecht

Todd A. Chambers, RLA, President

American Society of Landscape Architects

Matthew T. Horchier, Vice President

Richard M. Etzel

Pat D. Pennington